
From: R C  
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 10:13 PM
To: Rebecca Roach <Rebecca.Roach@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Tony Carella
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] OBJECTION RE: 9630 islington Ave RE: Request for Comment on City of Vaughan
Development Applications Z.20.001 and DA.20.002

Dear Rebecca Roach, Tony Carella and to whom may concern,

I am a resident in Sonoma Heights and I am extremely upset at the proposed 5 storey building at
9630 Islington Ave.  We have such a problem with traffic congestion and noise in our community
that it is absurd that this building is even being considered.  I strongly oppose any building in the
Sonoma or Carrying Place areas.  I do not approve of this!

Renata Cipriani
Sonoma Heights
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